
                      

Lehigh Valley Branch Meeting 

WHO: All non-EAS dues-paying members, including MHAs, that are 

not on a supervisory detail are welcome to attend. 

          -Local 308 President John Gibson and Treasurer Mike 
Rembelinsky will be attending and giving reports. 

WHEN: Tuesday, June 18th at 10:30 AM  

WHERE: The Palace Restaurant 

               3250 Easton Ave. 

               Bethlehem, PA 18020 

Topics- Lehigh Valley changing title to LPC and the possible 
changes, job bids, grievance activity, AO news, standby time 

Other info:  1- Breakfast compliments of the Union               

                        2- Just a reminder, the more meetings that you 
attend; the better your odds of winning a holiday gift certificate in 
the drawing that is held in December.  

 

** Stop in the Union office and sign up by June 10th, so I 
can get a head count for food** 

 

 


